
Welcome Sara Withers 
Opening Hymn Congregation
United Prayer Roddy Payne III
Reading & Response Olivia, Jazzy, Jovie, Asher
Stewardship Call Emerson & Emily
Children’s Story Kellsie Kriegelstein
Scripture Readings Emma, James, Jase
Special Music Children’s Ministries

Praise
Spoken Word Rodney Payne II

May 14, 2022

Welcome and Happy Sabbath!  We are blessed today.  As we share in the 
worship experience you will notice that our children are leading us.  We 
value our children so much!  They are a gift to our entire church family.  
Today as they pray, share, read, and sing let’s just appreciate them.  Pray 
for church family’s children and let’s worship the Lord with the simple and 
genuine faith they demonstrate so well. 

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service- Prophecy Unsealed

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
5:00 pm Southern University Wind Symphony
6:30 pm 40 Days of Prayer Initiative
8:25 pm Sabbath Ends

S MAY  15
6:30 pm 40 Days of Prayer Initiative

M MAY  16
6:30 pm 40 Days of Prayer Initiative

T MAY  17
9:00 am Community Services
6:30 pm 40 Days of Prayer Initiative

W MAY  18
6:00 pm Pathfinder Meeting
6:30 pm 40 Days of Prayer Initiative

Th MAY  19
6:30 pm 40 Days of Prayer Initiative

F MAY  20
6:30 pm 40 Days of Prayer Initiative
8:33 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa MAY  21
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
6:30 pm 40 Days of Prayer Initiative
8:34 pm Sabbath Ends



1.	 We give our deepest thanks to those who helped with and attended the 
Prophecy UNSEALED Seminar so faithfully night by night.  Your dedica-
tion, kindness, encouragement, gifts of love and support  made us feel very 
welcomed and at home. Thank you! With Christian love, Brian and Heidi 
McMahon

2.	 Sanctuary Flowers Today’s beautiful flowers are in honor of our sister in 
Christ, Susan Schonbachler and for her memorial service this Sabbath.

3.	 40 Days of Prayer: May 9 - June 11 Chris & Bret McKay would like to invite 
you to join them nightly for the 40 Days of Prayer initiative that runs through 
the General Conference. Starting Monday May 9 thru Sabbath June 11th we 
will meet nightly via phone from 6:30pm to 7:30pm. To Join in each evening 
please Call (605) 468-8709 and when prompted put in Code 1865462#. 
Whether for the full hour or just a few minutes we hope to have you join us. 
If you have any questions please call Chris Mckay at (503) 577-5259. 

4.	 Southern University Wind Symphony Vespers: TONIGHT May 14 Ev-
eryone is invited to join us at the church for a beautiful Sabbath Evening 
vespers this evening at 5pm, here in the sanctuary. We will be blessed by a 
concert performed by Southern University’s Wind Symphony.

5.	 Remembrance Service for Susan Schonbachler Today There will be a 
Remembrance Service for Susan Schonbachler today at 12:30 pm in our 
Church Fellowship Hall with a meal following. Come and support her sis-
ter, Bonnie Schonbachler.  Any questions, call Penny 503-349-7423. Susan 
passed away unexpectedly in her sleep on April 15.

6.	 Jr High Game Night at TVA Calling all 7th and 8th graders: Join TVA and 
the Westside SDA Churches TONIGHT - May 14, for vespers, snacks, and 
games! Vespers starts at 7:30pm and games go until 9:30pm. Meet at TVA: 
7405 E Main St, Hillsboro, OR 97123.

7.	 Mid-Week Bible Study Hour is coming back! It is finally going to happen 
again!  After more than two years, our church mid-week Bible study hour 
will begin again.  Come join us this coming Wednesday evening, May 18, 
at 7:00 PM, in the Columbia Room as we re-open our Bible study hour.  For 
those who are new to our church the Columbia Room is at the lower level 
directly under the Fellowship Hall, and has it’s own entrance from the lower 
parking lot.

8.	 Church Family Brunch May 22 Men’s Ministries would like to invite our 
Church Family and Friends to Join Us for a Sunday Church Family Break-
fast on Sunday May 22nd from 9:00am to 11am. There will be some great 
food and Fellowship. We hope to see you there. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
9.	 June 18 Save the Date: Gibson Baby Shower Mark your calendars for 

June 18 and plan to come celebrate the Gibson Family and their soon-to-
come newest addition! The baby shower will be held in the Fellowship Hall 
following Sabbath Small Groups. 

10.	TVA Highschool Update Check out the church app for an update on TVA’s 
Highschool program!

11.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church be-
come your new church home? Let us help you get your church membership 
transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@beavertonsda.
com to notify us that you would like to start the membership transfer pro-
cess. Our clerk will reach out to get things started.

12.	Happy May Birthdays! A list of May birthdays is available at the Welcome 
Desk. 

13.	TVA Open Enrollment Enrollment is now open for new students! If you 
have a student in grades preschool - 9th grade, consider joining the TVA 
family. Visit www.tualatinvalleyacademy.org

14.	Pew Cleaning Supplies Available Messes happen and we can all relate. 
Don’t stress- we have cleaning supplies available! If a mess or stain hap-
pens on one of our new pews, please visit the Welcome Desk or notify one 
of our Foyer volunteers for some cleaning supplies and some assistance. 
Thank you!

15.	Learn our Praise Songs in App Would you like an opportunity to become 
more familiar with the praise songs we sing during our Sabbath Worship 
Services? Check out the new feature on our App! Select the “Media” icon 
at the bottom of the home page, then select the “Learn Praise Songs” icon. 
You will find a list of the beautiful songs used for that Sabbath’s Praise and 
links to recordings you can listen to. 

16.	Beaverton Adventist Church App - If you would like to be in the commu-
nication loop of our local church community then you will need to get set up 
with the app.  Please get connected by going to www.beavertonsda.com to 
discover guidance on the homepage or by going to your smart phone’s App 
Store and search by typing exactly “Beaverton Adventist Church” with the 
quote marks. IMPORTANT NOTE: When prompted to accept notifications 
select ‘Allow Notifications’ in order to be in the flow of communication. 

17.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the de-
sired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Pastor Julius Jones’s wife, Joyce, has been on hospice care. Recently, the 

hospice nurses have said that Joyce probably has only 5-7 days to live and 
recommended that she be moved to a nursing home. This happened on 
Thursday, 5/12. Pastor Julius is asking us to please pray for Joyce, himself, 
the family and the medical team taking care of her. 5/14

	■ Update for Deputy Michael Trotter, involved in a severe accident on April 
26th at Murry and TV Hwy.    Many praises to God for hearing and answering 
our prayers.  Deputy Trotter has been through many surgeries to repair 
the extensive injuries he sustained.  He was able to be removed from the 
ventilator yesterday and is now talking.  He is facing a long recovery but 
certainly making progress.  Please continue to lift him up in prayer. 5/14

	■ Update on Jenna Silva from Jackie Wilcox: “Spoke with Jenna’s dad this 
week. Mike told me that he offered his liver, his lung, any body part that 
would help. However, Jenna is so full of cancer that they would never do a 
transplant on her, he was told. We need a miracle that only God can perform. 
I certainly appreciate everyone that has prayed for Jenna. I know she’s been 
alive this last year on prayer. God bless each of you as you pray for that 
miracle with me.” 5/7

	■ Gail Long (a former member of Beaverton) and her husband Mark Ubois 
need our prayers.  Mark is currently in the hospital with low blood pressure 
and complications related to diabetes.  He is also having a lot of pain.  Let’s 
lift him up in prayer for healing seeking guidance for his physicians.   May 
he and Gail be filled with peace, may their faith be strong and may they feel 
God working in their lives. 5/7

	■ Update on Jared Batiste from Joanne Marks - he did not have a stroke. He 
had a rare hemiplegic migraine. His recovery time should be shorter but still 
lots of physical therapy to get his left side back in action. This is great news! 
Thanks to everyone for your continued prayers. I love the reassurance of 
knowing we are all praying for each other. Praise the Lord! 5/7

	■ Urgent prayer is requested for Mark  Wagner. Early in the morning of April 24 
Mark had a stroke involving a minor artery in his brain and physicians were 
not able to remove any clot. Mark has been left with left sided weakness.  
He is able to get out of bed with assistance and a walker. He remains in 
St. Vincent hospital and they are looking for a rehabilitation facility to allow 
him to get Physician and Occupational Rehab. His daughters have flown in 
to help with needs at home. Please pray for Mark’s full recovery from this 
stroke, peace and strength to meet the needs of Rehab. Pray for his family 
during this difficult time. May God draw close to each of them. 4/30

	■ Update from Jackie Wilcox regarding her nosebleed. She experienced 
another nosebleed on 4/28 and was again having difficulty getting it to stop. 
4/30



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Update from Joanne Marks:  “Gratitude for prayers & helpers as I am getting 

closer into compliance with apartment requirements. They have given me 
some extra time & will inspect weekly. I believe this is doable now. I am 
so grateful. I will still need help moving things to storage & maybe help 
moving out of the apartment within a reasonable time. I am grateful that 
management is now working with me rather than threatening legal action & 
eviction. Thanks to all who are helping me physically & to everyone praying 
for a good outcome for management & for me. I love the way God can bring 
cooperation where there was fear. Hallelujah!” 4/30

	■ “Please keep my family in prayer. As we have just suffered the loss of my 
mother Harriet Pflugrad (Pam Blackburn’s mom’s, Michael Blackburn’s 
Grandmother) on Easter Monday 4/18/22. After several months of declining 
health issues. Thank you, Kathy Pflugrad” 4/23 

	■ Susan Schonbachler is one of our church members who has been in a Rehab 
Facility after a fall a year and a half ago. Susan passed away unexpectedly 
on April 15. Please pray for her only relative and sister, Bonnie, who hadn’t 
been able to see Susan for many years. A small remembrance service is 
being planned for this Sabbath. 4/23

	■ Pray for all of those who have been affected by the war in Ukraine.    Lives 
lost on both sides, families torn part, cities destroyed, overwhelming 
destruction, such evil on display.  God, please bring a quick end to this 
conflict, heal those nations, we pray. 

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



May 2022 APR 2021 YTD(APR)
Budgeted $27,155 $27,155 $108,620
Received $6,367 $30,048 $87,928
Needed/Surplus $20,788 $2,893 $20,692
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $27,155 needed each 

month to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Disaster & Famine Relief (NAD)
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,106,456 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

$$

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$23,913 $179,467

  313,536  261,464

Deacon On Duty: Gary Bozeman
 			         Jane Bozeman
Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Milt Villegas
					       Bruce Holm
					       Clara Kelly


